March 18, 2016 EPC Meeting

Email Vote for single EPC proposal

Members voting: Kerri Steele, Joshua Means, Alan Tilquist, Briana Edwards, Manashi Ray, Anthony Moncrief, Abainesh Mitiku, Suvayan De, Tae Park,

Dept.	Request	EPC Action	Comments
College of Professional Studies			
Education	Terminate the PreK-K program.	Approve with noted revision to EPC form by following vote: Approve: Unanimous (9 votes)	Since there was only one EPC proposal we decided to do our first email vote. The proposal was passed with no objection.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dr. Micheal Fultz

EPC Chair